Archived: Monday, August 10, 2020 10:10:08 AM

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov Sent: Sunday, August 9, 2020 9:26:03 AM To: agenda comments; Mark Apolinar Subject: [EXTERNAL] Agenda Comments

Sensitivity: Normal

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Comment on Agenda Items

Date & Time: 08/09/2020 9:25 am

 Response #:
 592

 Submitter ID:
 38132

 IP address:
 50.106.21.84

 Time to complete:
 6 min., 22 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1

- 1. Sylvia Cunningham
- 2. Bothell
- 3. (o) Not Applicable
- 4. pat.sylvia@frontier.com
- **5.** 08/10/2020
- **6.** 9a-1
- Dear City of Shoreline Councilmembers, As someone who has volunteered at the Winter Shelter, and who is a member of the Governing Board at Bothell United Methodist Church, I would like to encourage you to support the 24/7 shelter and navigation center that will serve homeless single adults in North King County. We have supported winter shelters for the past few years in our area, but know that a 365 day shelter with navigation can be much more successful in developing the relationships and opportunities to assist people in exiting homelessness. This is such a needed shelter in our area. The opportunity to work with other cities in North King County, where there is currently no shelter for single adults, will be a win for all 5 cities involved, and your leadership and compassion for all the people who call our area home will show that caring for the most vulnerable also cares for all the people in our communities. Please vote to move forward on this project.
- 8. (o) Support

Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply directly to this email.